
I strongly believe that New York should adopt measures to make it easier to vote. I specifically support 

mail-in voting, which I experienced first-hand during the four years that I lived in the State of 

Washington. Mail-in voting significantly eased the burden of voting, as it did not require me to take time 

off work or arrange my schedule differently during limited hours on Election Days. I received a ballot in 

advance of the election and had several weeks during which I could take time to research the candidates 

and issues and make informed choices. During the November 2020 elections, when everyone was 

allowed to request an absentee ballot due to concerns about COVID-19, mail-in voting worked just fine. 

The New York State legislature should adopt mail-in voting provisions for all elections. 


